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To Whom It May Concern,

I support the current wording of the moratorium/ban on hog farms/CAFOs in the Buffalo River
watershed.

Please, no changes and no delays.

Reasons for such a ban are:
1. The karst geology in the Buffalo river area that includes many caves, springs and underground
streams. 

2. The thin soils in that watershed which can't contain large amounts of animal waste.

3. Only a ban on this type of CAFO operation can ensure that irreparable destruction of the Buffalo
won't happen again.

Thank you - please act quickly to protect our River.

Deborah Byron
Fayetteville, AR
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